
 Normandale Residents Association 

Notes from the meeting held on Wednesday, 17th September, 2014 at St.Aidan's commencing 
7.45p.m 

Present:, Paul Caygill, (chair) Sandie Matcham, Robyn Caygill, Tracy McIntosh,  and Caroline 
Dunbar.  

Apologies: Pete Matcham 

Notes: for meeting of  Wednesday 20th August 2014  had been circulated electronically.   Agreed 
correct.   Caroline/Sandie 

Matters Arising: Email contact had been made with Blair re the Jubilee Park exercise equipment.   
Seems he was waiting for confirmation in writing to go ahead with drawings.   Pete gave him the 
Go-Ahead.  Blair is now doing that. 

Correspondence: Emails as above. 

Keep NZ Beautiful.  Clean Up to be held in Normandale on 27th September.   If we cannot contact 
Grant, Pete or Sandie will contact the HCC re bags, gloves, and collection of rubbish.  Also if Grant 
is not available on the 27th Sandie and Pete will assume responsibility.   The rest of the committee 
to help as possible.   It is the same day as St.Aidan's Garage Sale. 

Treasurer's Report: report from Sandie. 
Financial Report for September 2014 
  
August 2014 Balance C/Fwd.   Westpac: $1,103.10         Rabo,  $15,073.13 
Income :-    $15.00 from advertising.      $41.72 interest from Rabo  
Membership Subscriptions:- $255.00 
Expenditure: $85.95 Inorganic Rubbish Collection.  Not reimbursed by HCC yet. 
These monies in accounts include HCC grants of $2,815.20  ($2,075.20 + $220.00 for Skateboard 
Ramp, $520.00 for plaques etc)  
Paid-up members:     As of Aug. 31st 2014 there are 26 households  = 48 members 
Invoices outstanding: Cheryl Grice $75. HCC (for IRC) 
Financial Report Accepted.   Sandie/Robyn 

Normandale Times: a reminder re the subscriptions please.    ? Write up re the 50years 
acknowledgment of St.Aidan's building.    ? Update photo of the trees planted in the Poto Road 
Reserve by Playcentre children. 

Meeting Closed: at 8:20pm. 

Next committee meeting: 15th October  2014. 



Notes for notetaker not recorded at the meeting. 

Meet the Candidates: 9th Sept. At Maungaraki.   This occurred and was attended by several 
members but was not mentioned at the meeting.    Nor was the sign to be made for $50.    
Presumably not done? 

Interpretation Signs: these are nearing completion.   Pete will try to contact Terry Barrett former 
headmaster of Normandale School.   He had made slight alterations to the Horse-trough notice in 
the light of later information. 

Keep NZ Beautiful.  Clean Up to be held in Normandale on 27th September.   If we cannot contact 
Grant, Pete or Sandie will contact the HCC re bags, gloves, and collection of rubbish.  Also if Grant 
is not available on the 27th Sandie and Pete will assume responsibility.   The rest of the committee 
to help as possible.  (Subsequent to the meeting contact was made with Grant who agreed to get the 
bags and gloves from HCC and confirmed he was Not available on the 27th) 




